
The International Office du Coin de Terre et des Jardins familiaux 
delegates met in Luxembourg 
 
The national delegates met in Luxembourg on February 23rd and 24th, 
2018 for their annual statutory general assembly. 
 
In addition to the statutory missions, the conclusions from the study 
session in Copenhagen were drawn. The cornerstones for a greater 
internal and external efficiency of our work were fixed. 
 
The Norwegian federation presented its activities, successes and 
problems in a very interesting PowerPoint. All the other federations 
informed on their activities. 
 

 
 

 
 



This exchange brought interesting insights and gave – according to what 
was needed – stimulations for national activities and international 
discussions. 
 
A working group discussed the topic “competition between green 
organizations” and gave suggestions to better position our movement in 
future in the “urban gardening landscape”. 
 
A special Hyphen on the topic urban gardening will be published and a 
working group is charged to work out a specific strategy. 
 
The Office and the affiliated federations decided to also take part in the 
week without pesticides in 2018 and to publish a memorandum on the 
Office homepage, the national homepages as well as in the national 
allotment magazines. 
 
The delegates will meet again in Kortrijk (Belgium) on coming 22nd 
August during their study session 
 
The next statutory general assembly will take place in Luxembourg on 
March 8th and 9th, 2019. 
   
 

 



 
 
 

 
      

 


